

Education Directorate

E-mail: education@apa.org

Web: www.apa.org

December 31, 2011

Ronald H. Rozensky, Ph.D., A.B.P.P Department of Clinical and Health Psychology College of Public Health and Health Professions University of Florida PO Box 100165 Gainesville FL 32610

Dear Dr. Rozensky:

On behalf of the Board of Educational Affairs (BEA) of the American Psychological Association, it is my pleasure to inform you that the, University of Florida - Gainesville has been selected as one of the recipients of the APA Board of Educational Affairs Award to Advance Interdisciplinary Education and Training in Psychology. This award recognizes education and training program in psychology that advance interdisciplinary, multidisciplinary, or interprofessional teaching, research or practice in psychology at the K-12, undergraduate, and graduate and postdoctoral levels. Thank you for your interest in this award and for sharing the details of this exciting program.

In granting this recognition, it is our pleasure to present the University of Florida - Gainesville a check in the amount of \$3000. I wish to offer my congratulations, once again, on behalf of the APA Board of Educational Affairs.

Sincerely,

Michael C. Roberts, PhD, Chair APA Board of Educational Affairs

ming Chup

cc: Cynthia D. Belar, Ph.D., ABPP

Executive Director, APA Education Directorate



750 First Street, NE